
Final Dismissal after Last Retention Visit

Dear ________, 

It has been a pleasure treating (you/your child), and we’ll miss seeing (you/them) in our office!!  

I think (you/they) had a wonderful outcome for (your/their) orthodontic treatment, and that is due in 
no small part to (your/their) great cooperation and teamwork along the way!   

This letter is just to notify you that after your last visit with us on (    /        /            ), (your/your child’s) 
treatment is complete, and our doctor-patient relationship has ended.  

Of course, if anything arises in the future that concerns you about (your/your child’s) orthodontic 
health, please don’t hesitate to give us a call.

All this letter means is that we’ll have the pleasure of treating (you/your child) again as a 
“new” patient!   

We hope (you/your child) enjoy(s) (your/their) healthy smile for (your/their) lifetime!  

Your best compliment to us is your recommendation to others that they seek orthodontic treatment 
from us—we love it when our former patients give us a good word with friends, family, and neighbors!   

Again, thank you for seeking treatment with us!! 

Sincerely,  

Dr. __________ 
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